
Comment from NZGB on the proposed Crean Deep 

(E-mail of 16 May from Jill Remnant, advisor to NZGB, to the SCUFN Secretary) 

 

“NZGB requests that SCUFN defer its consideration of a new proposal submitted by Leighton Rolley 

for Crean Deep, which is beyond New Zealand’s 12NM territorial sea but within its extended 

continental shelf, so that the Board can consider the proposal at its next meeting on 16 July 2014, as 

per the process outlined in NZ’s Protocol for Undersea Feature Names and as encouraged in the B-6 

Standardisation of Undersea Feature Names document.” 


